MINUTES

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA COUNTY OF HENDERSON

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS SEPTEMBER 26, 1996

The Henderson County Board of Commissioners met for a special called meeting at 5:00 p.m. at ADVANTAGE WEST in the Airport Conference Room. This was a joint meeting with Buncombe County regarding economic development.

Those present were: Chairman Renee Kumor, Vice-Chair Vollie G. Good, Commissioner J. Michael Edney, Commissioner Bob Eklund, Commissioner Don Ward, County Manager David E. Nicholson, Assistant County Manager/Staff Attorney Angela M. Skerrett, and Planning Director Matt Matteson.

Absent was: Clerk to the Board Elizabeth W. Corn. David Nicholson prepared notes for Ms. Corn.

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

Rick Webb, Executive Director of Advantage West, presented a program about the organization. They are to promote economic development in Western North Carolina. He also presented a program on a joint economic effort between Henderson and Buncombe Counties. Henderson County requested that the Buncombe County Economic Development Commission meet with Henderson County's Committee on Economic Development.

The Boards discussed issues such as a joint economic development and Henderson County's request to make Board appointments to the MSD and the Asheville Regional Airport. It was agreed that both staffs work toward these goals.

No action was taken. The meeting was adjourned.

ATTEST:

Elizabeth W. Corn, Clerk

Rénee Kumor, Chairman

THIS PAGE INTENTIONALLY LEFT BLANK